
From: Silverman, Celestine
To: SRBA-SCHOOLCENTER-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU; SRBA-CENTRALADMIN-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU; COMPTROLLER-

L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
Subject: Welcoming New Senior Financial Reporting Analyst To Accounting Operations
Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:35:00 AM

The following correspondence is being sent on behalf of Justin Purohit in the
Accounting Operations department of the Office of the Comptroller:
 
 
Colleagues,
 
I’m excited to announce that Maxwell Towers will be joining Penn and our Accounting
Operations team as a Senior Financial Reporting Analyst on February 3.
 
In this role, Max will be responsible for reporting and analyzing University interfund activity,
reconciling operating cash balances, and serving as a key SME on receivable balances related
to the CHOP Health Affiliates and the PA Commonwealth. He will also actively contribute to
other reporting functions within Accounting Operations and the broader Comptroller’s Office.
 
Max earned both his B.S. and M.S. in Accounting, with a minor in Economics, from Trinity
University in San Antonio, Texas. He is a licensed CPA and is transitioning to Penn from Ernst &
Young, where he served as a Senior Auditor. Max moved to Philadelphia in September 2024,
and he’s eager to explore the city and all its vibrant offerings.
 
Please join me in warmly welcoming Max to our team! His email address is
towers7@upenn.edu. A personal note of welcome, along with any recommendations for must-
see spots or activities in Philadelphia would likely be greatly appreciated.
 
Best,
 
Justin D. Purohit, MBA, CPA
Manager of Property Management Accounting
University of Pennsylvania, Office of the Comptroller
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

mailto:celes@upenn.edu
mailto:SRBA-SCHOOLCENTER-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
mailto:SRBA-CENTRALADMIN-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
mailto:COMPTROLLER-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
mailto:COMPTROLLER-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
mailto:towers7@upenn.edu


 


